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The Village of Enosburg Falls Board of Trustees will be reviewing the engineering designs for the Elm Street Sidewalk Project during their Regular Meeting 6:30pm October 10, 2017. The Meeting will be held at the Village Main Office, 16 Village Drive, Enosburg Falls, VT. All members of the public are welcome to attend.
